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APR 3 0 2010

CITY ENGINEER
To Racine Mayor and Committee Council,

My name is Jamie Brands, My wife, DelMarie, and I have recently leased the building located at 1401 N.

Main Street. The intended purpose for our business is a child care center. Easy safe access is very

ímportant for this type of busíness.

I am writing in reference to the parking located on the side of the building located on the north side of

Barker Street. Currently there is open parking there. Because this entrance will be the main entrance to
the child care center, Almost Home Academy ll, I am requesting the three parking spaces be designated

for 15 min parking only. This will give our clients plenty of time to drop off their children safely because

they will not have to cross the street. lt will also keep others from parking there all day and blocking the

spaces from the parents. Our time of business will be 5:30am until 12:00am. Therefore we are

requesting these to be permanent 15 minute spaces and not just until 6:00pm at night. This again will

keep the parents safe and easy access when it is dark outside.

Enclosed are pictures of the area that we are requesting signage for.

I can be contacted at262-96}-0423.
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